
   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year R: Term 2 
   

 

Reading  

Children will have received a reading book and a 

phonics book. Phonics books do not need to be 

returned to school. Please send reading books in 

each Friday, and we will give your child a new 

one on Monday. Practise reading the book as 

much as possible at home and keep a note in the 

reading record book each time you do. Thank 

you.  

 

Homework challenges  

Please explore the homework challenge menu 

for this half term. All photo evidence to be 

posted on Class Dojo.  

 

PE  

PE is on a Thursday. Please make sure that 

children come to school dressed in full PE kit. If 

the weather is cold, tracksuits and trainers can 

be worn. 

Class Information  
Year R               

Autumn Term 2 2020 
 

 We hope you find the following 
information helpful in supporting your 
child this half term.  
This information is designed to give you a 
flavour of what the children in Reception 
will be learning this term, as well as some 
more detailed information on the 
knowledge we expect children to know at 
the end of this term.  
 
 
Many thanks for your continued support.  
Mrs Kosecki 
 
 
 



   

English 

 
 

We will be learning a new story using actions. We will create story 

maps of the events in the story and children will have a go at 

creating their own story maps and writing. The story we will 

explore is ‘The Three Little Pigs’ by Pie Corbett.  

Children will have daily phonics sessions following Read Write inc. 

During these sessions we will learn to recognise letter sounds to 

help us to read and write words.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 Maths 

 
 

We will use and explore the CBeebies programme ‘Numberblocks’ 

to teach the children an understanding of the numbers and the 

number system. We will be consolidating our knowledge of 

numbers 0-5.  

Children will have opportunity to explore maths independently as 

well as in groups with an adult.  

 

 

 

Discover RE 

 

We will be focusing on the topic of Christmas and thinking about the question; What is 

Christmas? This will involve exploring Christianity.  

Children will have the opportunity to listen to stories, join in with discussions and complete 

activities based around weekly topics.  

 

 

 


